OHC Language for campers who are receiving OHC grants for camps that have cancelled all summer 2020 in-person programming.

Template:

Subject line: Status of your child’s One Happy Camper Grant for summer 2020

Hello One Happy Camper Family,

We hope this email finds you and your family safe and healthy during this time.

As you were notified a few months ago, INSERT CAMPER NAME has received a One Happy Camper Grant of INSERT GRANT AMOUNT from INSERT FEDERATION NAME to attend INSERT CAMP NAME for INSERT SESSION LENGTH this summer. 

Due to COVID-19, CAMP NAME has made the difficult decision not to open camp this summer and will not be operating in 2020. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Your child’s OHC grant will be cancelled for this season and we welcome your family to re-apply for a grant in 2021 (assuming your child still meets the eligibility criteria and funds are available). 

CUSTOMIZE YOUR CLOSING

